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Do you have a Haven Passion Project but need some funding?
The Haven and The Haven Board would like to reward your creativity in making

Each of the 5 Departments, (Native Ways, 0P, Residential, Admissions and Administration), separately or
together, are encouraged to present a Special Project idea to the Board for approval and funding.
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that project a reality.

We know all of you have great ideas and tons of creativity and we want you to share
those ideas with us. You provide the creativity; and we will provide the funding.

There aren’t many rules. The project should be something that isn’t already funded,
and should demonstrate how it supports The Haven'’s mission, and/or how it can
enhance the experience of our clients.

Most importantly it should be something your group is passionate about!
Awards: (Total award $5,000)
1 Place = $2,500
2" Place= $1,000
3,4% and 5th Place = $500 each

Each group is asked to provide a 1-Page written proposal to The Haven Board by
October 1, 2024, and present a quick verbal 3-Minute overview of your special project
to the Board on October 22, 2024.

Written proposals should be limited to 1-page (format of your choosing), summarizing
your project. Include project details, the goals of the project, the overall cost and
completion timeline and explain how you envision the completed project will enhance
the Mission or improve our clients’ experience. Please submit these to current Board
Chair India Davis at India6308 @gmail.com.

The presentation to the Board should be no longer than 3 minutes. This is an
opportunity for you to present the key components of your proposal in more detail
and convince the Board to choose your project for the grand prize of $2,500.

While all departments who present a proposal will receive some level of funding, only
one project will be awarded the full $2,500. You may work together.

The placement and Awards will be announced at the Staff Appreciation lunch in
November 2024.



